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I would like to voice my wholehearted support for issuance of state lottery bonds for 

the Ontario Recreation Center. 

As a former resident of Ontario and one who grew up with the former pool area in 

service, I recognize the vital importance of the recreation center to the well being of 

this community - for everyone, but especially the youth in the area. It’s importance to 

maintaining and enhancing the fabric of the local community can not be 

overestimated.  

Thank you for your consideration.   


